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Just over one year to go!

Things are heating up with Vic-Maui 2008 planning.  We are getting a steady number of enquiries about the race and registration – so start planning for the race now.

With the addition of a cruising class division – the 2008 race will have two start dates:
June 21 and June 23.
Two races.  Twice the fun (and twice the planning!)

The Notice of Race is posted on the vicmaui.org and the Race Entry Package will be ready June 15.

The Vic-Maui social event that was planned for next month, June 23 has been postponed due to a conflict with other sailing events.  Stay tuned for the new date and news about other events leading up to the event.

Race promotions are also swinging into action with submissions to yacht club newsletters, publications and sailing association along the west coat.  From the interest we have received to date, we are anticipating strong participation from Canadian and US boats.

The Committee is actively pursuing sponsorship for the race and working to make 2008 the best race yet.

If you have any questions about the race please check out the website at www.vicmaui.org or contact Paddy Thomson at paddyt@shaw.ca  

